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Comments: Ahoy Brent,

I've recently found out about the 40-50 contestants from the TV series that will be filming in Duncan Canal.

As a resident of Petersburg that hunts and fishes in that area specifically during this time of year | vehemently
disagree with allowing this to proceed.

This will be extremely disruptive to the subsistence lifestyle of the community for a multitude of reasons. Solely
for financial gain of a corporate out of state entity and the entertainment industry.

One of many reasons is the limited amount of moose and deer in that area. As you know the tag limits for that
area are low; they could easily use a remote area on Admiralty where the density of game is much higher and is
unaccessible to many Petersburg and Kupreanof residents during that time of year.

If there is any other way to voice these concerns please let me know!

Have a great day!

Garrett Kravitz



